
 
 

THE PROVINCIAL COURT OF NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
 

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC 
WABUSH PROVINCIAL COURT OPERATIONS 

ISSUED: JULY 16, 2024 
OPERATIONAL UPDATE 

 
 
In response to wildfires in Labrador West, Wabush Provincial Court will be closed from Monday, 
July 16 to Friday, July 19, 2024, inclusive. 
 
Plea Day scheduled for today, Tuesday, July 16, 2024 will be rescheduled to Tuesday, August 20, 
2024. 
 
Fresh arrests will be processed through Happy Valley-Goose Bay Provincial Court. 
 
Please check the Provincial Court Docket at https://docket.court.nl.ca/ to confirm your next 
scheduled Court date. 
 
 
CONTACT 
Enquiries can be made to the Provincial Court, as follows: 
 
Happy Valley-Goose Bay (709) 896-7870       happyvalleygoosebay@provincial.court.nl.ca 


